
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Middle School Parents,  

 

The University Laboratory School’s Middle/High School Library serves students from 

sixth through twelfth grades.  Our collection of resources is widely varied to meet the 

interests and needs of this significant age range.  Accordingly, our fiction books have 

been separated into a middle school collection and a high school collection.  When 

selecting books for our collections, librarians rely on reviews as well as first-hand 

knowledge of the literature.  The books that are selected are of high quality and interest to 

our student population. 

 

You are the best judge of your child’s sophistication level.  If you would like for your 

middle school child to be able to check out books from the high school shelves as well as 

the middle school collection, please sign below.  These forms will be kept on file in the 

library. 

 

Thank you for your active participation in your child’s reading decisions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Charity Cantey 

Middle/High School Librarian 

 

 

My child, ___________________________________________________, may check out 

books from the high school section of the school library. 

 

 

 

 Parent’s Signature       Date 


